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26th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Re: Photography Component 1 & Component 2, Deadlines and Booster Sessions 
  
I am writing to you to let you know that your young person is almost at the end of their Component 2 work 
in Photography. This is the Externally Set Assessment (ESA). Students have been given a checklist to follow with tasks for 
each week to help them to plan their work and evidence the four assessment objectives. The project will finish with a 
10-hour controlled assessment over two days.  
 
Now that we are in the final few weeks of the course it is so important that students are making the most of the time 
that we are offering outside of lessons to complete their coursework & exam coursework.  Please see the list of dates 
for the final catch up sessions that we are offering to students. 
 
Saturday session - in D101 

• Saturday 20th April - 10-3pm  

After school booster sessions - in D101 

• Monday 15th April - INSET day but I will be offering an afternoon session 1.00pm - 4.00pm (students to 
wear appropriate non uniform) 
• Tues 16th April -  3.30-6.00pm 
• Thurs 18th April - 3.30-6.00pm 
• Mon 22nd April - 3.30-5.00pm 
• Tues 23rd April - 3.30-6.00pm 

Photography Deadline FRIDAY 26TH APRIL - ALL WORK MUST BE IN SCHOOL  
 
In addition to this here are the Exam dates: 

• Weds 24th & Thurs 25th May - 11Z Photography Exam  
• Thurs 2nd & Fri 3rd May - 11X Photography Exam  

If your son/daughter wishes to improve their coursework it is imperative that they are completing work outside of the 
given lesson time, so these sessions are an excellent opportunity to spend uninterrupted time catching up on this work. 
I also can't stress enough how vital it is that your son/daughter completes photoshoots now and during the Easter 
break. They need to this if they are to reach their full potential. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding these catch-up sessions.   
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Yours sincerely,   

 
Miss Richards  
Photography Department   

 


